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June 8, 2018 

 

 

Notice to Prospective Bidders 

 

 

RE: DD00257 – 17BP.4.R.78, 17BP.4.R.81 

 Edgecombe County Bridges 67 & 113 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

It has come to our attention that there was an error on the UC plan sheets for both bridges.  

The existing water lines are 14” and not 10” as originally noted. Also, a quantity for Class 

II stone for bridge 67 was increased before advertisement, however the structure bill of 

material sheet was not updated.  We have updated both plan sets on our Division Letting 

page. Please use these plans for bidding purposes. Neither of these changes warrant an 

addendum as no items or quantities are affected.   

 

If there are any questions, please contact me at (252) 640-6433. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 

Vickie P. Gardner 

Division Four Proposals Engineer 
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